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LEAVETHE EU
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OPENING GRAPHIC 1

Welcome... We would like to extend a warm welcome 
to...

Thank You... We would like to express our thanks 
to...

Introduction – My name is (Name) and I am  
representing (The Out Campaign /UKIP) as  
(Assembly Member Candidate or whatever capacity).

INFO CLIP HERE 2

Twice in the last 100yrs Britain led the way when 
freedom and democracy was threatened by a power 
seeking to control and dominate Europe.

Thankfully, our forefathers chose to do what was 
right, and not what was easy.

Will the British people today rise to the  
challenge?

Do we believe in Britain as much as our parents 
did?

This is the most critical national conversation 
we will have in a generation and that same  
determination and courage will be needed, if we 
are to win our freedom. 



QUOTATION

Tom Pursglove MP: “No matter which political  
party you are in, this is an exciting time in 
British politics. This is the moment in which we 
can break the mould, free our country from the 
grip of the EU and transform the nation’s  
prospects for the better. We must seize this  
opportunity and work together to win”.

INFO CLIP HERE 3

The questions we need to ask ourselves are:-

Is there anything that the EU decides for us that 
we could not decide for ourselves?

Will the remaining EU nations trade freely with 
us?  Or will they start a Trade War? 

Should Britain be a free, independent, sovereign 
nation once more? 

Are the British people good enough to decide 
their own future and write their own laws?
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The UK may be small, but we are a powerful and 
influential country on the world stage. Other 
countries do listen to us, and WILL trade with 
us, whether we are in the EU or not.  The World 
Trade Organisation and the Lisbon Treaty will  
ensure that.
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To put it simply, we want to take back control of 
our country from the unaccountable, unelected  
bureaucrats in Brussels. 

GENERIC BACKGROUND 5

There is no reform of the EU that would give back 
to the UK, the supremacy of our parliament, our 
courts and control of our own borders. 

Take David Camerons recent renegotiation attempt 
- did he achieve reform, is there treaty change? 
NO

The whole purpose and design of the EU, is that 
no country should be left with such powers.

Stripping powers from nation states is what The 
European Union was set up to do. 

QUOTATION

Bill Cash - “The government’s position is  
inadequate. It doesn’t address structural reform. 
It just nibbles at the treaties. I firmly believe 
I am not anti-European. I approve of the ideas of 
the founding fathers, but not of political union. 
I don’t believe I’m anti-European. I just don’t 
believe the project can work. I believe the  
entire European project is dysfunctional and  
undemocratic”.
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Because we believe in Britain, those of us  
wishing to leave the EU have been unfairly and 
misleadingly labelled as being ‘anti-Europe.’ 

We are not ‘anti-Europe,’ but we are firmly  
opposed to Britain’s political integration into a 
United States of Europe.

INFO CLIP HERE 6

Back in 1973, we were told we were joining a 
‘common market.’ 

What we actually joined was a multinational  
political union. 

INFO CLIP HERE 7

This new European state has its own flag, national 
anthem, parliament, central bank, court of  
justice, a vast civil service, and fledgling  
military and police forces.  If we vote YES to 
remain in, then the EU will take that to mean 
that we accept all of these things, and they will 
go full speed ahead.

INFO CLIP HERE 8

The tentacles of the EU stretch into almost every 
area of our national life.     
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The EU has complete control over British financial 
services, fishing, farming, energy and trade. It 
dictates UK business and employment legislation 
as well as immigration rules.

On these and many other issues, our elected  
Westminster politicians are effectively impotent. 
They pretend to have the power to influence  
matters, but actually they have very little if 
any.

It is an out-of-sight, unaccountable, European 
elite which has the final say and they do not  
consider Britain’s best interests.  After all, 
they have 28 Nations to consider.

Whilst our politicians act out a pantomime in 
Westminster, the EU bureaucrats have slowly but 
surely been allowed to take control of our nation 
one EU Directive at a time. 

INFO CLIP HERE 9

The European Parliament is no safeguard either by 
the way. It is a sham of democracy.  A thin  
veneer to appease the citizens.  The European 
Parliament is the only legislature in the world 
where the members are not allowed to propose  
primary legislation.



They can only vote on decisions made by unelected 
Commissioners and, even then, their vote can be, 
and is often ignored. We have nothing to lose and 
everything to gain by leaving the EU.

Despite the fact we are the sixth largest economy 
and the seventh largest manufacturing nation in 
the world, we will never again make our own trade 
deal with any other nation unless we leave the 
EU. 
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For example the EU have negotiated in secret a 
trade deal with the USA known as TTIP that  
directly threatens our NHS, and exposes the  
British government to litigation by large  
American corporations.  We are leading the charge 
to stop this deal from being imposed on the  
British people.

We will never control our borders nor manage  
immigration.  What kind of a country does not 
even manage its own borders? Are we really a free 
country if we cannot decide who lives here?

We will never be able to prevent foreign trawlers 
plundering our seas of precious, declining fish 
stocks.  Who else gives away a national treasure?

Opening Speech Page 6

.../7



Opening Speech Page 7

If the EU’s plans for ‘tax harmonisation’ come to 
fruition, soon we will not be able to even set 
our own taxes.

QUOTATION

Kate Hoey MP said: “TTIP is a gift to the  
multi-national corporations. I don’t trust the EU 
to negotiate on our behalf, and I certainly don’t 
trust it to be on the side of small businesses or 
Trade Unions...

Baroness Jenny Jones - Green Party said” “A Union 
that stands for TTIP, corporate empowerment and 
the trampling of Greek democracy is one we are 
better off leaving”. 
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What else is coming down the tracks?  The Euro?   

The Lisbon Treaty that Gordon Brown signed, 
states clearly - the currency of the EU is the 
Euro.  No mention of Pounds or Krona.

A British exit from the EU, widely known as 
‘Brexit,’ is the only choice open to us, if we 
are to make our own laws and control our own  
destiny.
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Unless we leave, our democracy, our law-making 
powers and our sovereignty will continue to be 
salami-sliced away by the EU.

INFO CLIP HERE 12

Genuine reform is impossible.

Successive EU Presidents, senior officials and  
European Prime Ministers have consistently  
confirmed there is no hope of Britain  
renegotiating any opt-outs, or special treatment.

As far as our ‘influence’ goes, past experience 
shows we have very little anyway.

As the European Union has expanded, our vote 
share in the Council of Ministers, the European 
parliament, and the European Commission, has  
declined to the point where it is now almost  
insignificant. 

Even if every British MEP in the European  
parliament voted together this would  
constitute only 8% of the total vote. If Turkey 
and the Ukraine join, it will shrink even  
further.

We can vote ‘no’ to proposals as often as we 
like, but unless other countries agree, measures 
will become British law anyway. 

ENDS
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